Dream. Believe. Succeed - Kia wawata. Kia whakapono. Kia tutuki

Newsletter 6 Term 4, Week 3 2020

Principal's Message

Kia ora Rosebank community,

With just over 6 weeks left in the school year, I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support of our school. I receive many emails from families who thank us for various things, from our wonderful teaching staff to the bright and colourful school environment to the full support they receive to the many opportunities their children receive here at Rosebank School - the list is endless! As Principal, it really puts a smile on my face to receive these emails - and it helps get me up very early every day to come along to school, knowing we are doing a great job here! Thank you!

There are a lot of 'end of year' activities coming up schoolwide - so keep an eye out for these and please support your child(ren) when and where possible.

As you will be aware, the BOT have made school uniforms compulsory from the start of 2021 - and with many children already in uniforms, it is certainly helping to give Rosebank School a much tidier look. Our uniform suppliers Elizabeth Michael will be on site - outside Kotahitanga, in the school grounds selling uniforms on Wednesday November 11 from 2pm in their uniform truck. You only need to purchase the correct shirt from the black polo them, as shorts/trousers/pants etc and shoes and socks can be purchased at a cheaper price from The Warehouse or similar. If you have any questions regarding the uniforms or payment options - please speak with them on this day!

Best wishes,

Paul Pirihi, Principal

Important Dates

- Wednesday 4th November -Interschool Athletics (for chosen students)
- Wednesday 11th November -Uniform sales onsite
- 23rd-27th November Art Show in the hall
- Wednesday 2nd December -Year 6 Service Celebration day
- Friday 4th December Year6 Adventure Day
- Tuesday 8th December End of Year Prizegiving
- Wednesday 9th December -Year 6 Graduation
- Friday 11th December Last day of the year

Please keep an eye out on Facebook -

https://www.facebook.com/Roseba nkSchool and our website https://www.rosebank.school.nz/ for more information on these events. **Also we have an app!** Just download *KiwiSchools Connect* - select Rosebank School. You can find all information here and receive instant notifications about what's happening at Rosebank.

Avondale College Important Notice

Please note that there will be limited access to Avondale College from next week Tuesday 3rd November to 10th November. Some parents use Gate 3 to pick/drop their children from Rosebank Primary.

We will have security guards on all gates monitoring all incoming vehicles.

Kumon

Kumon Maths and English worksheets: A home-based programme. Kumon Henderson & New Lynn Education Centres.

021 121 1315

kumonnewlynn@yahoo.com



Summer Season 2020-2021 Online Registrations NOW OPEN!

5-14yr Old Athletes Register Online:

https://memberdesq.onesporttechnology.com/3292/org

1-4yr Old Athletes:

Please contact the club for registration details

Tiny Tots 1-3 Years: (\$30)
Juniors 4-6 Years: (\$40)
Seniors 7-14 Years: (\$85)

Club Nights—Wednesdays 1-6yrs 5-5.30pm 7-9yrs 5.30-6.30pm 10-14yrs - 6pm-7pm

Club Nights start November 4th 2020

Contact Us:

www.avondaleathletics.org.nz
Email: avondaleathletics@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/avondaleathleticsclub

ASB Banking

Application forms for ASB banking are available at the school office opening your child's first bank account can be as easy as filling one out! - just return it to the office then in a few days you'll be notified when your child's account is registered, you'll be supplied with banking envelopes and you're all ready to start banking! (extra envelopes are available with Christina at the school office).

Every **Thursday** you put the amount you want to bank in the envelope (\$1, \$2....ANY amount you like), seal the envelope then bring it to the office and pop it in the ASB banking box....simple as that!

PTA Sausage Sizzle & Ice Blocks - Thank you

A huge thank you to parents and children for supporting the PTA sausage sizzle and ice blocks fundraiser at the sports day yesterday - what a great community turnout! Thanks to your wonderful support, we managed to raise \$823.00!